
SEB CONSTRUCTION BEGINS 5 JUNE, 2017 – MULTIPLE CLOSURES 

Construction of the new Science and Engineering Building (SEB) will begin on June 5, 2017 with site 
preparation and underground utility work.  To accommodate construction, the greenbelt located east of 
the BSE and south of the ART, service drive entry adjacent to the ART, portions of Bauerle Rd Lot 1, 
Ford Rd Lot and Ximenes Ave Lot, and part of the Paseo del Sur will be closed as indicated in the 
schedule below.  Temporary pedestrian sidewalks will be installed along Bauerle Road and between 
the ART and Paseo del Sur.  The sidewalks will open on June 12, 2017 and will remain in place for the 
duration of the project.  All closures will be cordoned off with construction fencing and directional 
signage will be posted at each site.  For additional information, please reference the attached map, visit 
the Facilities website at http://facilities.utsa.edu, or contact the Facilities Services Center at 458-4262. 
 

Location of Closure: Date of Closure: 

Greenbelt – construction site June 5, 2017 – June 17, 2020 

Bauerle Rd Lot 1 June 5, 2017 – June 17, 2020 

Service drive entry – next to ART June 5, 2017 – January 7, 2018 

Ximenes Ave and Ford Rd lots – next to AET June 5, 2017 – January 7, 2018 

Ford Rd Lot (portion) – next to BSE June 1, 2017 – January 7, 2018 

Paseo del Sur (portion) – south side June 1, 2017 – August 20, 2017 
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